
Confirmation 
 
Grades 7-9 confirmation is almost complete for 2016-17.  Our Wednesday classes will meet May 
3 and 10, and our Sunday classes on May 7 and 14.  Plus, if you have not completed 15 worship 
notes during the school year and 5 Lenten worship notes, you must catch up over the summer.  
Please do so before next September. 
 
Students, please join us for our year end party on Wednesday, May 17.  We will 

meet, eat, and play at Happy Joes!  Please bring $3 to help with the cost for this night. 
 

 
One final note, ULC confirmation students have just purchased a family farm from the ELCA to 
be given to a poor family somewhere in the world.  We collected offerings over $715 for this.  
This is what the ELCA says about the gift we have given: 
 
A cow, 2 goats, 2 pigs, a dozen chicks, farming tools, seeds, and agricultural training will give 

a family a fresh start.  New tools, as well as eggs, milk, and meat, will provide a lifetime of 

food to eat and sell at the market, helping a family to escape the cycle of hunger and poverty. 

 

 Psalm 25: 4  

 Teach me your ways, O Lord;  

 make them known to me.  

 

High School Graduates: We will honor the graduating seniors on Sunday, June 4 during              
worship. Please turn in a senior picture and information on your plans for next year to Heather 
or the church office by Wednesday, May 31st.  We would like to  display your picture on this 
day. We will also be having a cake reception after worship.  

 

Confirmation Pizza Party: Wednesday, May 17th at Happy Joes Pizza at 7:30pm. This will take 
place of our last confirmation class for the year. Please bring $3 to help with the cost. If you want 
to play at the arcade be sure to bring extra money.  Let Heather know if you will need a ride. 
Hope to see everyone there. :)  

 

Youth Gathering:   
Our May meeting is Sunday, May 28 at 6:30pm.  
We will not meet in June or July!  
Have a good summer and see you at the end of August!  

 

Bible Camp registration is already starting. If you are planning on attending camp this summer 
please fill out a bible camp form and let us know where you are going. We would like to send you a 
fun treat while you are at camp.  

If you have not signed up for camp but still want to go, there are forms posted on the youth board 
in the narthex.  Questions? Talk to Heather or Jen.  

 

 
Rhubarb Festival is almost here and we need your help.  
If you are in 6-12 grade and are willing to help on Saturday, June 10th  
from 9:45am-1:00pm please let Heather know. Thanks :)  


